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Ms Genevieve Seed
Planning Officer
Resource Assessments
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Martins Creek Quarry Expansion EIS SSD 14_6612

Dear Ms Seed

Thank you for your letter dated 10 October 2016 requesting Transport for NSW review
and comment on the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion (SSD 6612) Environmental Impact
Statement.

Transport for NSW does not have any additional comments to provide on the above
referenced project.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr Tim Dewey,
Senior Transport Planner, on (02) 8202 2188 or Tim.Dewey@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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Mark Qiijga
Principal Manager
Land Use Planning and Development
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